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Thank you, Madam Co-Chair. 
 
For the purpose of avoiding duplication of work of other MEAs, as clearly prescribed by UNEA 
5/14, like many others that have spoken before us, Brunei Darussalam is of the view that para. 3, 
4 and 5, which make reference to transboundary movements of plastic waste, should be removed 
from Article 8, or from any other articles in the instrument for that matter, as such subject is already 
being extensively addressed by the Basel Convention. 
 
Thank you, Madam Co-Chair. 
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